Singing for Mental Health
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This project established a singing group at Sheppey Healthy Living Centre (HLC) for the social and emotional benefits that group singing brings to aid recovery from mental health issues. 

The 'Journey to Recovery' report argues that the majority of people with mental health issues can ultimately take control of their lives and recover if they are supported by appropriate services that create an optimistic, positive approach, and that these services should be available in community settings. It also highlights the needs of carers and members of the public who need to be involved if discrimination is to be avoided.  A ‘singing in a group’ activity gives the opportunity to engage in an ‘ordinary’ social activity in the community, in an inclusive way.
The group was open to all members of the Centre, staff, friends and carers. The group subsequently became part of the wider East Kent Network Project funded by the Eastern and Coastal PCT and the project was featured on BBC Kent.

